
 
 

 

 

 

 

Beauty & the Beast at the SJT 

Dear Parent / Carer 

We would like to offer your child the opportunity to see “Beauty and the Beast” at the Stephen Joseph 

Theatre. This opportunity is part of our core enrichment offer to ensure that all students experience at least 

one theatre visit during their time at Friarage CP School. 

Date: Wednesday 13th December 2023 

Depart: 09.15am 

Return: 12.00 noon  

Transport: Walking 

Clothing: School uniform, coat and sensible shoes 

Lunch: Lunch will be at school as normal. 

Cost: £5.00 voluntary contribution this can be paid via Parent Pay 

 Please contact the Office if you need to activate your ParentPay account. 

Consent: Your payment on Parent Pay acts as consent for your child to attend the trip 

Information: Please ensure all contact, medical & dietary information held by school for your child is up 

to date and inform the school office of any amendments. 

Notice: This visit is subject to enough pupils taking part and sufficient funds being donated. 

If you are unable to pay, we will not exclude your child. If we do have to cancel the trip, then 

a full refund will be given. 

Yours sincerely,  

  

Cheryl Cappleman 

Headteacher 


